
Directions for Cars, Vans and Walking Groups 
 

Due to the volume of busses that will be arriving on Walnut Street in front of the Forum, we have 

developed a different plan for groups that do not use busses. 

 

Parking:  Parking regulations for the city of Harrisburg have changed.   While parking is a bit more 

costly than it used to be, street parking at meters seems to be much more readily available.   

Parking at most meters is $3.00 per hour.  You may pay cash by inserting lots of quarters, or you 

may use a credit card.  The instructions are given on the meter as you approach it.  You will need to 

put your license number into the machine when prompted.  Thank you for your cooperation; we are 

committed to making the YPC experience seamless and enjoyable for everyone attending.   

 

Arrival:  You are signed up to attend the 10:00 am Young Person’s Concert performance.   

 

1) Please do not plan to arrive prior to 9:15.    

2) When you arrive, you will be met by a volunteer who will help direct you to your seats. 

3) As always when visiting the Forum, it is advisable to use the restrooms at home before 

leaving. 

 

Tickets: The seating chart serves as your admission ticket. There is one seating chart for the entire 

group, and it is needed to enter the Forum for the concert.  Each group has been assigned to a 

specific set of seats. The group leader/chaperone should have the seating chart in hand for entry. If 

there are multiple group leaders, you should make additional copies of your seating chart to allow 

one per group. 

 

Dismissal: At the end of the concert when your group is ready, you may depart through any available 

door into the Lobby.  Please be aware that schools who travelled by bus will be dismissed from the 

stage.   

 

 
 


